
CROSS – CARTWAY HEARING 
RECONVENED HEARING 

 
The Town of Silver Creek will reconvene the Cross cartway hearing at the Town Hall of 
Silver Creek, 1891 Town Road, Two Harbors, MN 55616 on Wednesday, May 8, 2013 at 
7:00 p.m. for the purpose of taking up the decision on the application for the Cross cartway. 
 

      Frederick R. Whitney, Clerk 

      Town of Silver Creek 

      04/18/2013 


